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5. NEW BUSINESS 
 

A. SANTA ANA RIVER CONSERVANCY ADVISORY GROUP | NOMINATION OF SAWPA 

COMMISSIONER (CM#2019.34) 

Ian Achimore provided a PowerPoint presentation regarding the Santa Ana River Conservancy 

Advisory Group, which meets quarterly on the third Thursday of the month; the next meeting will be 

June 20, 2019.  The two remaining incomplete portions of the Santa Ana River trail are within 

Riverside and San Bernardino counties.  Commissioner Harrison expressed an interest in serving on the 

committee, having worked on the Santa Ana River trail for many years in the past.   

MOVED, nominate T. Milford Harrison to serve as the SAWPA representative on the Santa Ana 

River Conservancy Advisory Group for a period of five years. 

Result: Adopted (Unanimously) 

Motion/Second: Dennstedt/Nguyen 

Ayes: Dennstedt, Harrison, Nguyen, Parker 

Nays: None 

Abstentions: None 

Absent: Sullivan 
 

B. BASIN MONITORING PROGRAM TASK FORCE | CONSULTANT SUPPORT (CM#2019.35) 

Mark Norton provided the PowerPoint presentation included in the agenda packet on pages 17 through 

20.  Norton reminded the Commission roundtables are funded by the members.  These types of actions 

are subject to approval by the roundtable member agencies.  There was no further discussion.   

MOVED, approve a General Services Agreement, as modified, and Task Order WSC374-01 

with Water Systems Consulting for the amount not-to-exceed $373,973 to prepare the 

Triennial Ambient Water Quality Recomputation for the Santa Ana River Watershed for the 

Period 1999-2018. 

Result: Adopted (Unanimously) 

Motion/Second: Dennstedt/Harrison 

Ayes: Dennstedt, Harrison, Nguyen, Parker 

Nays: None 

Abstentions: None 

Absent: Sullivan 
 

C. FYE 2020 AND 2021 BUDGET (CM#2019.36) 

Karen Williams provided the PowerPoint presentation included in the agenda packet on pages 47 

through 78.  Commissioner Harrison voiced concern that Chair Sullivan was not present to provide 

input on the budget prior to approval.  Nick Kanetis, EMWD Deputy General Manager, noted their staff 

have reviewed the FYE 2020 and 2021 budget and there were no concerns.  Mike Markus, OWCD 

General Manager affirmed their staff have also reviewed and there were no concerns. 

 

MOVED, adopt the FYE 2020 and 2021 Budget. 

Result: Adopted (Unanimously) 

Motion/Second: Harrison/Nguyen 

Ayes: Dennstedt, Harrison, Nguyen, Parker 

Nays: None 

Abstentions: None 

Absent: Sullivan 
 






